
  

 
 

Date: Oct. 15, 2009 
 
Federal Communication Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Attn: OET Dept 
Ref: FCC Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: Q9DRAP5WN 
Original Grant Date: Feb. 27, 2009 
Applicant: Aruba Networks, Inc. 
 
Dear Sir,  
This is a request to replace the filling for FCC ID: Q9DRAP5WN 
Originally granted on Feb. 27, 2009 
 
The change is antenna gain modify to 3 dBi at 2.4 GHz and 5 dBi at 5 GHz (Documentation only, 
there was no any effect on the EUT and test data). 
The reason of this change is the antenna gain were typed error in the original antenna spec.  
It is a figure modification. There were no changes made to the software and hardware, no other 
changes to the product have been made. 
 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Michael Smith / Engineering Manager 
Aruba Networks Inc. 
Tel: +1-408-227-4500 
Fax: +1-408-227-4550 
  


